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The Faculty members of  CH.S.D.St.Theresa’s College for 

Women (A)., Eluru along with the BBA & MBA students 

visited Sri YN College Management Studies Department 

on 15-11-2022 a part  of Faculty & Student Exchange 

Programme. 

  In morning session , the students of both the Colleges 

visited two industrial units, located in Rustumbad  

Namely,  

1. Toys City 

2. International Lace Trade Centre . 

In the Toy City ,the Founder & MD. Mr P Radha 

Krishna interacted with the students and gave the 

details about his business activity. 

  At ILTC southern regional convenor of EPCH Mr KN 

Tulasi Rao spoken to the students about Export 

Promotion of Handicrafts. 

 

 



  In the afternoon session , a meeting was held in PG 

seminar hall the faculty of Management studies 

interacted with the students of  Theresa’s College and 

the faculty members of Theresa’s College interacted with 

the students of YN College. 

 Later, in the evening session students of both colleges 

interacted with each other and participated in 

Management Games  conducted by Ms G Rupanjani Asst 

Professor of MBA. 

  As a Closing event an elocution competitions was 

conducted for the Students on the topic: Supreme 

Courts verdict on the Reservation Policy”, A good 

number of students participated .All the participants 

were given prizes. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

  



 

  

  



 


